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Business Use 

 

Residents of Bonnieville 
123 Street Ave 
Bonnieville, KY 42713 

 

November 11, 2024 
 
Dissolution of Bonnieville City 
 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
Kentucky Utilities Company (KU) understands that the voters in a November 5, 2024, referendum 
approved the dissolution of the City of Bonnieville. The city will therefore cease to be an 
incorporated city no later than noon on Sunday, December 8, 2024.  As a consequence, it will be 
necessary for KU to begin closing the city’s active streetlight account and city hall account.  
 
I am sending you this letter to let you know that, on or after November 27, 2024, KU will close the 
city of Bonnieville’s streetlight and city hall accounts, disconnect services, and remove the 
streetlights. Although KU does not wish to disconnect these streetlights, without an active customer 
of record, service cannot continue.   

 
I am happy to speak with you about the options available to individual customers to take over 
service for these lights.  For example, a local civic organization could assume responsibilities for 
some, or all the streetlights or individual residents can take over the streetlights outside of their 
home.  Please give me a call at 270-723-7534 if you would like more information about either of 
these options.  Given the time-sensitive nature of this issue, please contact me as soon as possible 
if you are interested in assuming service for any of the lights that are currently in the City’s name.  If 
you leave a message, please leave your name, telephone number and a message and I will return 
your call.   
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kelli Humphrey 
Community Liaison Manager 
 

Kelli Humphrey 
Community Liaison Manager 
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